

A Community of Learners

Informational Memo: Recommended Updates to School Board Policy – 1st Read

TO: School Board

FROM: Policy Subcommittee

February 23, 2016

Overview

Policy Subcommittee Board Members, Ms. Betsy Owens, and Ms. Dawn Livingston, met Tuesday, February 17, 2016, with Superintendent Kocanda, and Board Executive Assistant, Linda Wehrheim, to review recommended updates to School Board Policy.

The following table identifies the policies that were reviewed and recommended for update and provides brief comments regarding the purpose. Further detail is included on the individual policies and can be viewed here.

The Subcommittee discussed an administrative procedure to support policy 7:10 Three policies were held pending legal review. These include policies 7:290, 7:305, and 7:340.

The Board will have the opportunity to discuss, clarify, or comment on any of these recommendations during the School Board meeting. A 2nd Read of Policies will be held at the March 15, 2016, School Board meeting. Pending no changes, The Board will then vote to adopt recommended updates during the Consent Agenda portion of that meeting.